

Maplewoodstock Meeting

July 9, 2024

Offered Dusty the extra spot based on Gina having to withdraw – gave them to noon Wednesday to respond

Need everyone to be ready to pivot for Friday set up based on rain

Missing lyrics from:

- Replacement (Dusty?)
- The Parkers
- Prince Hakim – that's OK
- Nation Beat
- Donato not going to
- Remember Jones said if I can, I can. Do not ask again

Brad

- Need more volunteers – need a big push
- Canopy lottery: overwhelming response. Over 80% confirmed. The \$50 set up had great response. So close to \$3k in revenue
- Auction: top bids of 525 and 450. Would raise \$2600 if it stops here
- Need handtrucks on Friday. Leave Saturday canopies at top of hill.
- Water being delivered on Friday
- For the signs: Jamie to bring ladder to help with signs. Jim to bring step ladder. Jim to
- Volunteer rest tent near the ambulance
 - Instructions at locations to come to find someone if need help
 - How will volunteers get their tshirts? Merch Tent

Jim

- Will wrangle the 4 photographers

Kevin: Food vendors

- Sandwicheria may be out – Kevin will call them tomorrow
- Miti Miti wants an additional space
- Everyone else is all set (or will be by tomorrow)

Tarquin

- Crew get wristbands for headliners
- JAMIE: Can we quickly adapt our Map for the Headliners -
- REMEMBER JONES:
 - wants to lay 2-3 rolls (20' L x 6' W) across front of the stage. makes it like a yard.
 - wants to blow up large helium balloons. Will need a volunteer to help
 - JEFF on this already, but they are hanging a neon sign
 - MERCH: they will sell and **need one of our volunteers**. They will bring cash box, and try to bring a hot spot for e-charges
 - **MEALS: GARY/BRAD: cash out -we will have \$20 per player**
- DANIEL DONATO:
 - They are arriving early in the AM, 10-10:30am. They will need access road backstage to park their "van" which has their stage equipment & backline
 - They plan to set-up as much gear as they can in the morning, some of it will be wheeled onstage (JEFF managing)
 - **They want catered food (do not want to go among the audience for vendor food). Do we have any "CONNECT" with local restaurant to give us a deal? They will need something for LUNCH and DINNER.**
 - TOM: do you have an updated "performance schedule" - they have requested it.

Jamie

- Walked again with Steve today on space issues
- Gotten almost all the money
- Everyone is nervous with the unknowns
- Wants to laminate the maps – email to Brad to laminate

Beer Garden??

Gary

- Ice confirmed at greenway; will pick up Sat morning
- Need to know where to put Atlantic Health flag
- Banners to go up in Beer Garden

Jeremy's art installation

- Moving to baseball backstop – susan to call Jeremy and explain better spot

Helen's auction

- Set up next to ASL
- Her tent will be right near oakview bridge
- QR code for each painting and bidding

Jamie to handle port a potty blocking

Kids Zone

- Who is laying out kids zone and setting it up – Jamie will try and lay it out
- Try to figure out on Friday